
 

 

May 9, 2023                                                VIA E-MAIL 

 

Caroline Thomas Jacobs 

Director, Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 

California Natural Resources Agency 

715 P Street, 20th Floor 

Sacramento, California 95814 

Docket #2022-SCAs 

 

Re: Agreement of Bear Valley Electric Service, Inc. to Implement All Findings of Its  

Safety Culture Assessment 

 

Dear Director Thomas Jacobs: 

 

 Bear Valley Electric Service, Inc. (“BVES”) appreciates the efforts of the Office of 

Energy Infrastructure Safety regarding the preparation and processing of the 2022 Safety Culture 

Assessment for BVES (“2022 Safety Culture Assessment”).   

 Pursuant to California Public Utilities Code Section 8389(e)(2), BVES may satisfy the 

“good standing” requirement for purposes of its annual safety certification request by agreeing to 

implement the findings of its most recent safety culture assessment, if applicable.  

 By this letter, BVES agrees to implement all of the findings and recommendations for 

improvements in its 2022 Safety Culture Assessment, which is its most recent safety culture 

assessment. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Paul Marconi 

President, Treasurer and Secretary 
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